
December Challenge

Have FUN reading TOGETHER!
Have Questions?
Contact Mrs. Gergar, Veterans 
Memorial Reading Specialist at 
gergart@parklandsd.net

What is the December Challenge?
Let’s give this December by reading TOGETHER! From December 5th to the19th 
Veterans Memorial will be holding their first ever Read-A-Thon. This Read-A-Thon will 
allow us to build our reading muscles while also being a fundraiser for a great cause. 
TOGETHER our students will read to earn money for Tails of Valor Service Dogs. We will 
use the website 99pledges.com to collect and track our pledges/donations and 
minutes read, Donations are NOT required. We will also use this site for each student to 
track their minutes read or being read to.  

You will receive an email with TWO links.  
1. The first link is to your child’s personal online pledge page.  You do not need to 

log in or change anything.  You can share this link with friends and family by 
email, Facebook, and Twitter to receive donations. 

2. The second link is your child’s profile management page where they can track 
their minutes read (or being read to) and add a profile picture.

What is the December Incentive?
As if raising money for Tails of Valor is not enough… we will also reward the 5 students 
with the top minutes tracked and the 5 students with the top donations/pledges with 
the chance to meet and read with service dogs!  In addition, anyone who 
participates will also be entered in a raffle to meet and read with the service dogs as 
well! 


